
GOVERNMENT DEGEREE COLLEGE, SRISAILAM PROJECT 

News letter for the month of June 

As part of the World Environment Day invited an officer from the Forest department Mr. Jyothy 

Swarrop to sensitize the students about the importance of the afforestation.

 

On 5th students and people from the forest department have planted the saplings 

 



 

As part of the college admissions teaching staff have conducted admission campaign in the town.

 



Organized a meeting with college CPDC to discuss about the seeking help from the philanthropists 

and from the Temple to build the temporary sheds for classrooms. 

 

 

The Staff and the students have participated in the Yoga session as part of the International Yoga 

Day on 21 June 2022

 



 

 

 

Students conducting Community survey as part of the Community Survey Project

 



ICSSR-SRC sponsored 2 day National Seminar Brochure has been released by the Executive Officer 

of the Sri Bramarambha Mallikarjuna Temple and Dr. P. Hussain Basha the Principal and the staff.

 

 


